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Internal view of the new hall at Yass High School 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion invested 
in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across NSW. The 
delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local 
economy. 

Project overview 

School Infrastructure NSW has built a new multipurpose hall at Yass High School. The hall includes a basketball court, stage, 
storage and amenities 

Progress summary 

All major internal and external works are now complete, with the hall handed over to the school for early use in late November 
2022. 

Next steps 

Minor defects, such as paint touch ups, will be rectified over the coming weeks. 

Working hours 

Working hours are Monday to Saturday, 7 am to 5 pm. No work will occur on Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise. We 
thank you for your patience and understanding as we finish delivering this important project.  

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

